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Friday 20th May, 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are looking forward to welcoming our Year 3 parents and carers into school this 

afternoon. The children have completed their learning experience and are keen to 

share their learning journey with you. 

They have made some amazing miniature 

gardens. 

 

 

 

Best Bosham Jubilee Bake Off. 

The Young Governors have asked me to remind you about their Jubilee cake competition: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Young Governors will be selling the cakes after school on Thursday 26th May. 

The competition, which will be judged by the Young Governors, will 

have five categories: 

Best adult made cake 

Best child made cake KS1 

Best Child made cake KS2 

Best adult named cake 

Best child named cake 

A suitably named jubilee cake or mini cakes should be brought into the 

school hall by 9:15am on Thursday 26th May. The cake should be 

entered into the competition with its recipe and the name of the 

baker. Entry into the competition will be £1.00. 
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Quad Kids Athletics  

On Tuesday 17th May 2022 a group of 10 children from Bosham Primary went 

and competed in Quad Kids Athletics. This event took place in Regis School in 

Bognor there were 8 schools that competed. This event had four different 

activities: vortex, 50m sprint, standing long jump and the 400m metre race. 

Overall of these four events the favourite was the 400m race. They learnt skills 

like how to hold a vortex properly and to conquer their nerves as well as how to 

run properly on a race track. These children showed perseverance, passion and 

teamwork.  

Written by Sophie and Jack with the support of Grace and Liam   

 

TRI GOLF 

On Wednesday 18th May nine golfers from year 

three and four went on a free golfing 

experience which took place at Chichester Golf 

Club. They had eight different activities 

throughout the competition. Overall they came 

7th out of 12 teams and showed great 

teamwork, honesty and safety skills.  

They also had to compete in challenges including: chipping, putting 

and crazy golf. Their favourite moment was exploring all of the 

animals -especially the gorilla in the cage. 

Written by Iliana and Oscar with the support of Kaleb, Bethany 

We would like to thank the parents who helped with the transport at 

the last minute due to Mr Richmond having Covid. We really 

appreciate your support. 

 

Sports Equipment 

We were very excited to receive our new netball posts this week. They have been on order for such a long time and 

the netball club has waited so patiently; learning other skills in the meantime. However the primary school netball bibs 

that we ordered were as long as dresses so we would like to say a very big thank you to Mrs Hay, Millie’s grandma 

who very kindly bought the school some new netball bibs. The children were delighted and they have already been 

put to good use. 
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Keeping in contact 

Children’s end of year reports will go out on Friday 8th July but I just wanted to remind all parents and carers that if 

you have any concerns about your child or just want to catch up on what they have been learning and their progress 

please do not hesitate to contact us either by phone or email or by droppng in at 8:40am or 3:15pm. 

Finances 

We all seem to be faced with an increase in the cost of living currently and we are all experiancing a squeeze to our 

finances. In school, we have noticed a huge rise in the cost of stationary (particularly paper) and transport. We are 

exploring different ways of providing transport for trips and sports events as we endeavor to keep cost to parents to a 

minimum. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you are experiencing financial difficulties; we will do everything we can to 

support you. 

Reminders from previous letters. 

Jubilee Celebrations 

We will be celebrating The Queens Platinum Jubilee on Friday 27th May with a “street” party on the playground.  

Each year group has been allocated a decade and the children may choose to dress in either: red, white and blue or 

in something that reflects their class decade on this day. Each class will be learning a 

song from their decade to share with the rest of the school. 

During the Friday, the children will be decorating a paper plate to take to the party. We 

are planning for the whole school to each lunch on the playground at the same time. 

We have requested that Chartwells provide a packed lunch for all our children receiving 

Universal Free School Meals (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) and for those children in 

KS2 who receive free school meals. If you have booked a Chartwells hot meal for Friday 

27th May, please would you cancel it and provide a packed lunch? 

 

 

Half Term Activities 

The forest school holiday sessions will be running again over the May half term. Usually, these are funded sessions 

for any child receiving free school meals. However, the May half term sessions are open for all children to attend. 

Please find below the brief details and links for each session which will give you some more information and for 

parents to book places. Also included is a link to the FaceBook page which has the most up to date information 

about the sessions and programmes that are running and also a link to the website page.  

Website: woodlandwondersforestschool.co.uk 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/woodlandwondersforestschool 

Beat The Boredom forest school session 

Drop off for ages 5-12yrs 

Monday 310th May, 9-1pm 

The Scarecrows Wedding 

Tuesday 31st May, 9.30-11.30 and 1-3pm 

Parent and child session ages 18m-8yrs 

Reception 2010s 

Year 1 2000s 

Year 2 1990s 

Year 3 1980s 

Year 4 1970s 

Year 5 1960s 

Year 6 1950s 
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https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/338771503687 https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/335797357937 

 

I hope you have a restful and enjoyable weekend, 

 

 

A reminder of letters sent this week  

WRAP letter  

 

Dates for your diary 

Jubilee celebration day: 27th May 

Summer half term: 30th May – 3rd June 

INSET: 6th June 

Year 1 phonic check: 7th – 10th June 

Year 4 multiplication check: First two weeks in June 

BPS Summer Fair:  Saturday 11th June 

New Parents’ meeting: 16th June 

Transition / meet the teacher day: 6th July 

End of year reports: Friday 8th July 

Sports Day:Tuesday 12th July 

Year 6 production: 13th and 14th July 

Last day of the school year: Thursday 21st July 

 

INSET DAYS 2022-2023 

Thursday 1st September, 2022 

Friday 2nd September, 2022 

Tuesday 3rd January, 2023 

Friday 10th February, 2023 

Monday 5th June, 2023 
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